RBM Handout: 09/12/23

Weekly Water Report As of: As of:
Sept 5, 2023 Sept 12, 2023
New Hogan (NHG) TOC 317,100 317,100 AF
Storage: 200,069 197,559 AF
Net Storage Change: -5,471 -2,510 AF
Inflow: 63 20 CFS
Release: 183 183 CFS
New Melones (NML) Allocation 75,000 75,000 AF
Storage: 1,913,861* 1,906,327* AF
Net Storage change: -42,519 -7,532* AF
Inflow: 941* 769* CFS
Release: 1,813* 1,414* CFS
Source: CDEC Daily Reports
Goodwin Diversion (GDW)
Inflow (Tulloch Dam): 1,879 2,157 CFS
Release to Stanislaus River (5-98): 401 366 CFS
Release to OID (JT Main): 853 663 CFS
Release to SSJID (SO Main): 299 321 CFS
Release to SEWD: _ 228 247 CFS
Total Release 1,781 1,597 CFS
Source: Tri-Dam Operations Daily Report
Farmington Dam (FRM)
Diverted to SEWD: 110 140 CFS
Diverted to CSJWCD: 110 90 CFS
Surface Water Used
Irrigators on New Hogan: 13 14
Irrigators on New Melones: 4 8
Out-Of-District Irrigators: 2 2
DJWWTP Production: 48 48 MGD
North Stockton: 11 13 MGD
South Stockton: 9 7 MGD
Cal Water: 30 24 MGD
City of Stockton DWSP Production: 19 17 MGD
District Ground Water Extraction
74-01 0 0 GPM
74-02 0 0 GPM
North 0 0 GPM
South 0 0 GPM
Extraction Well # 1 _ 0 __ 0 GPM
Total Well Water Extraction 0 0 GPM
Total Ground Water Production 0 0 MGD

Note: *The data reported here is available as of 09/11/23

All other flow data reported here is preliminary, as of 10:30 a.m. on 09/12/23
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United States Department of the Interior

BUREAU OF RECLAMATION
Interior Region 10
Central California Area Office
7794 Folsom Dam Road
Folsom, California 95630-1799

CC-405

2.2.421 AUG 18 2023

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL AND U.S. MAIL

Mr. Justin M. Hopkins
General Manager

Stockton East Water District
P.O. Box 5157

Stockton, California 95205
JHopkins@sewd.net

Subject: Change in Contractor’s Service Area Map (Exhibit A), Stockton East Water District (District),
Contract Number 14-07-20-W0329 (Contract), Central Valley Project (CVP), California

Dear Mr. Hopkins:

The Bureau of Reclamation (Reclamation) has received your letter dated June 7, 2023, and Ms. Jeanne
Zolezzi’s letter dated July 11, 2023, regarding the District’s January 31, 2013, June 13, 2018, and August
21, 2020, requests for inclusion of new lands into the District’s service area. We would be pleased to
meet with you to discuss our previous responses and the anticipated challenges associated with your
request. '

" To move forward, Reclamation and the District need to enter into a Letter of Agreement (LOA) whereby
the District will agree to pay, in advance, all of Reclamation’s costs associated with the review.
Reclamation will send this LOA to you by separate mailing.

If you have any questions, please contact Brad Hubbard, Chief, Resources Management Division, at

bhubbard@usbr.gov or (916) 537-7041.
Sincerely, 2

Drew Lessard
Area Manager
Enclosure

cc: See next page
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Mr. Justin M. Hopkins

cc: Ms. Jeanne Zolezzi
Attorney-at-Law
Herum Crabtree Suntag .
5757 Pacific Avenue Suite 222
Stockton, California 95207
jzolezzi@herumcrabtree.com
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